October 17th, 2018

To: 	CLHO Board
Fr: 	CLHO Legislative Committee
Re: 	Two Recommendations for consideration


The Legislative Committee has two recommendations for consideration: 

1. Support three Policy Statements – Tobacco Retail Licensure, Tobacco Tax & Indoor Clean Air Act

2. Support OHA Policy Option Package 417 - $7.1 million General Fund backfill of State Support for Public Health 
__________________________________________________________

Additional Background: 

1. Policy Statements

The Legislative Committee reviewed the recommended changes made during the CLHO Retreat and made the edits.  These three policy statements are now recommended back to the Board from the Legislative Committee. 

2. OHA Policy Option Package 417 – 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Over seven million in medical marijuana licensing fees are currently being used to support State Support for Public Health (PE 1).  With the legalization of recreational marijuana the licensing program is seeing decreasing revenue.  Without additional general fund backfill to the SSPH there will be a significant decrease in current funding for local public health.  The CLHO Legislative Committee recommended support of the Policy Option Package that would backfill the decreasing licensing fees with State General Fund. 
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